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Continuing Professional Development

TELA have delivered 25 primary & 

secondary continuing professional 

development networks during the Summer 

term, which have been well attended by 

subject lead teachers within TELA’s alliance 

of schools and externally.

These networks create an opportunity to 

share best practice and discuss ideas for 

each other’s classrooms, their pupils and 

students.



 Continuing Professional Development...



Continuing Professional Development for 
Primary & Secondary

Thank you to all who have 

delivered and facilitated this 

term

Primary Computing
"Thank you so much for sharing the 

expertise with the group"

"An excellent session"

Thank you. I find these networks really useful. 
They are better in each other’s settings as it’s a 

good way to pick up ideas.
Early Years

The presentation and information from Kate 
Browning was absolutely spot on and delivered in 
a practical way. The sharing of experience/ideas 

from the other attendees was helpful and 
reassuring too
Primary Senco

A fab fnetwork meeting that was so 
useful for me. Lots of sharing of 

ideas which was brilliant
Secondary Literacy



All ’24/25 CPD networks 

will be available on the 
TELA website...

PRIMARY NETWORKS - HTTPS://TELAONLINE.CO.UK/PRIMARY-CPD

SECONDARY NETWORKS - HTTPS://TELAONLINE.CO.UK/SECONDARY-CPD

https://telaonline.co.uk/primary-cpd
https://telaonline.co.uk/secondary-cpd


Get Into Teaching events this term...

Achieve with TELA have 

attended events within 

Leicestershire, more 

recently at Richmond's 

Primary School.

It has been wonderful to 

chat to many about a 

possible teaching career.



'Achieve with TELA' Teacher Training 

We said goodbye to our TELA trainees, now qualified teachers, on Friday 5 July as we celebrated the successes of our primary 

and secondary cohort.

Some will be joining the Success Academy Trust schools, other will be joining the wider TELA alliance schools or schools across 

Leicester, Leicestershire, and further afield. We wish them all well and will stay in touch.

They have demonstrated resilience and perseverance during the year, we have laughed with them, shared their experiences and 

know them well as part of the TELA community. They have gained the respect from the young people in their placement 

schools, and we thank all the schools that have hosted TELA trainees on placements this year.







Are you or do you know somebody 
that would be interested in training to 
teach either in primary or secondary?

Contact 01455 283 263 Ext 0286
for more information

Get Into Teaching

#inspirethenextgeneration

https://telaonline.co.uk/get-into-teaching


#inspire the next generation

Our Teacher Training event dates for the Autumn term will 

be confirmed in September '24

• Teacher Training Information - TBC

• School Experience Days – Primary  TBC & Secondary TBC      

             

            https://telaonline.co.uk/get-school-experience

  



We would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you a 

wonderful summer break.

Best wishes 

Mandi, Max, Rachael, 

Jo & Jo



Follow us on...
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